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MO motorists could see slowdown
(KAIR)--Area motorists planning to travel in Buchanan County, Missouri should
expect a slowdown Tuesday.

According to the Missouri Department of Transportation, one lane in each
direction of 1-29, at the route 116 overpass project between Dearborn and
Faucett, will be closed to traffic. That’s planned to happen from 8 a.m. through
noon, with the northbound and southbound passing lanes to be closed for the
moving of equipment.

The closures come as part of an ongoing project involving the removal, and
replacement, of the Route 116 overpass.

All work is dependent on weather.

Clarkson Construction Company is the contractor for the project.
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